Toefl Speaking List
Recognizing the showing off ways to get this ebook toefl speaking list is
additionally useful. You have remained in right site to begin getting this
info. get the toefl speaking list member that we come up with the money for
here and check out the link.
You could buy guide toefl speaking list or acquire it as soon as feasible. You
could quickly download this toefl speaking list after getting deal. So, once
you require the ebook swiftly, you can straight acquire it. Its for that reason
enormously easy and therefore fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this
circulate

Perfect Phrases for the TOEFL Speaking and Writing Sections Roberta Steinberg
2008-07-13 Perfect Phrases to stand out on the TOEFL-for the more than 800,000
people who take the test To be accepted into most North American undergraduate
and graduate programs, international students must take and pass the Test of
English as a Foreign Language. Perfect Phrases for the TOEFL Speaking and
Writing Sections gives you all the phrases and most commonly used words you
need to excel on both the writing and speaking sections of the test. Presented
in the easy-to-understand Perfect Phrases format, these phrases allow you to
effectively communicate and express yourself in standard American English, and
to score your very best on the test.
Heinle & Heinle's Complete Guide to the TOEFL Test Bruce Rogers 2001 Answer
Key/Tapescript to accompany HEINLE'S COMPLETE GUIDE TO THE TOEFL TEST.
Skills for the TOEFL IBT Test Collins UK Publishing Staff 2012 If you feel
overwhelmed by the complexity of TOEFL, Collins Skills for the TOEFL iBT Test
can help. This book helps you handle the integrated aspect of the tasks in the
test, and give you tips and strategies for the different question types you
will face. Collins Skills for the TOEFL iBT Test is a two book series (1
Listening/Speaking; 2 Reading/Writing) to help learners prepare for the "Test
of English as a Foreign Language", used by over 7,500 institutions in 130
countries as a measure of language ability. To date, 25 million learners have
taken the test around the world. In particular these books are aimed at helping
learners handle the integrated-skill aspect of the test, where they are
required to produce responses based on mixed input. The books help learners to
familiarise with the TOEFL test. Learners focus on improving their skills and
test-taking times for specific sections of the test, and look at solutions for
how to overcome the most common challenges of the test. The books provide clear
strategies and tips to help learners improve their score. Summary Quick Guide:
question overviews give learners an easy reference to the characteristics of
each question type Challenges and Solutions: these sections offer strategy and
skills reviews to help learners learn how to overcome the most common
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challenges. Get it right: gives a quick overview of the most important steps
for doing well on each question type and includes useful vocabulary and
expressions Answer Analysis: teaches learners how to rule out distracter answer
options Progressive Practice: encourages independent learning by offering a
graded progression of content and task sets Review Test sections: offer timed
TOEFL test-taking guides and help learners practice what they've learned in a
simulated environment Audio CD: enables effective TOEFL practice Highly
experienced author team, who have written TOEFL materials before and worked as
teachers preparing learners for the test.
TOEFL Exam Essentials LearningExpress (Organization) 2004 For students new to
the rules of writing, or those who need a quick and easy refresher, this book
provides 20 lessons that promote an in-depth understanding of writing in a
short amount of time. This skill builder includes full tutorials in easily
confused word pairs and using verbs for strong, active writing, a pretest to
diagnose strengths and weaknesses, a posttest to measure progress, hundreds of
practice questions, and more!
TOEFL Speaking TOEFL Writing 어법 필수 310 단어 TPLE교재편집팀 2019-08-07 이 책은 시간이 부족한 수험생
들을 위해 자투리 시간을 활용해서 언제 어디서든지 10분, 20분의 짧은 시간에 토플에 나오는 단어만을 골라 암기할 수 있게 구성한 단어집입니
다.
TOEFL Power Vocab The Princeton Review 2018-01-16 800+ WORDS TO HELP YOU EXCEL
ON THE TEST OF ENGLISH AS A FOREIGN LANGUAGE! • Boost your knowledge for the
Reading and Listening sections • Master pronunciation and be ready for the
Speaking section • Test yourself with 70+ quizzes throughout the book Improving
your vocabulary is one of the most important steps you can take to feel more
confident about the Test of English as a Foreign Language. The Princeton
Review's TOEFL Power Vocabulary has the words, tools, and strategies you need
to help boost your comprehension levels and improve your score, including: •
800+ frequently-appearing TOEFL exam words • In-context examples and secondary
definitions that help focus your study sessions • Mnemonic devices and root
guidelines that expand your vocabulary • Brief vocab sections that break down
content and let you work at your own pace • Quick quizzes with varied drills
(definitions, word pairs, synonyms, antonyms, and more) to help cement your
knowledge • Final drill section at the end of the book so you can assess your
progress
Cracking the TOEFL IBT 2018 Provides comprehensive reviews of core exam
concepts, test-taking strategies, practice drills, listening exercises, and a
full-length simulated TOEFL iBT exam with full answer explanations.
TOEFL iBT Prep Plus 2020-2021 Kaplan Test Prep 2019-09-03 Kaplan's TOEFL iBT
Prep Plus 2020-2021 provides the most important language skills and strategies
you need to succeed on the test, which is required worldwide for international
students who want to study abroad. Master your English abilities in reading,
writing, listening, and speaking so you can face the TOEFL with confidence.
Kaplan is so certain that TOEFL iBT Prep Plus 2020-2021 offers all the guidance
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you need to excel at the TOEFL that we guarantee it: After studying with the
online resources and book, you'll score higher on the TOEFL—or you'll get your
money back. With TOEFL iBT Prep Plus 2020-2021 you can study on-the-go. Log in
from anywhere to watch video lessons, listen to audio, and take practice tests
that are optimized for your mobile device. The Most Practice Four full-length
online practice tests with detailed answers and explanations More than 450
practice questions to help you get comfortable with the test Focused practice
for each section of the test helps you reinforce critical concepts More than 95
minutes of audio for Listening, Speaking, and Writing sections included on CD
and online, plus complete transcripts in the book Exclusive score-raising tips
and strategies for each language skill: Reading, Writing, Listening, and
Speaking Expert Guidance More than 12 self-paced video lessons provide expert
strategies for every section of the test Effective study tips and advice from
Kaplan's test experts Kaplan's expert psychometricians ensure our practice
questions and study materials are true to the test. We invented test
prep—Kaplan (www.kaptest.com) has been helping students for almost 80 years.
Our proven strategies have helped legions of students achieve their dreams.
Barron's Practice Exercises for the TOEFL Pamela J. Sharpe 2015 Provides more
than 1,000 practice questions with explanatory answers, example essays and
speaking responses. A full-length ITP practice test and iBT practice test are
also included, and are supplemented with instructions for evaluating and
scoring. The enclosed MP3 CD offers extra practice for the Listening, Speaking,
and Integrated Writing sections.
Oxford Preparation Course for the TOEFL IBT Exam Susan Bates 2011
Kaplan IELTS® Premier with 8 Practice Tests 2016 This book interactive online
resources with mock interviews, sample essays, audio tracks, and score reports;
eight full-length practice tests; proven score-raising strategies and tactics;
in-depth review of the Listening, Readings, Writing, and Speaking sections of
the exam.
Cambridge Preparation for the TOEFL® Test Book with CD-ROM and Audio CDs Pack
Jolene Gear 2006-10-23 The Cambridge Preparation for the TOEFL Test, Fourth
Edition, helps students master the language skills they need to succeed on the
TOEFL iBT and communicate effectively in an academic setting. The complete
package for self-study includes the student book with hundreds of skillbuilding exercises, the full audio program on audio CDs for use with the
exercises and practice tests in the book, and the CD-ROM with seven practice
tests.
Scoring Strategies for the TOEFL iBT A Complete Guide Bruce Stirling 2021-01-15
TOEFL students all ask: How can I get a high TOEFL iBT score? Answer: Learn
argument scoring strategies. Why? Because the TOEFL iBT recycles opinion-based
and fact-based arguments for testing purposes from start to finish. In other
words, the TOEFL iBT is all arguments. That's right, all arguments. If you want
a high score, you need essential argument scoring strategies. That is what
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Scoring Strategies for the TOEFL iBT gives you, and more! Test-Proven
Strategies Learn essential TOEFL iBT scoring strategies developed in American
university classrooms and proven successful on the TOEFL iBT. Rhetorical
Analysis Learn how to predict testing points by rhetorically analyzing reading,
listening, speaking, and writing tasks. Argument Recycling Learn how the TOEFL
iBT recycles opinion-based and fact-based arguments for testing purposes in all
four test sections. Argument Mapping Learn how the graphics-based scoring
strategy called argument mapping applies to all TOEFL iBT tasks.
Teaching and Researching Speaking Rebecca Hughes 2016-12-19 Teaching and
Researching Speaking provides an overview of the main approaches to researching
spoken language and their practical application to teaching, classroom
materials, and assessment. The history and current practices of teaching and
researching speaking are presented through the lens of bigger theoretical
issues about the object of study in linguistics, social attitudes to the spoken
form, and the relationships between spoken and written language. A unique
feature of the book is the way it clearly explains the nature of speaking and
how it is researched and puts it into the context of a readable and holistic
overview of language theory. This new edition is fully updated and revised to
reflect the latest developments on classroom materials and oral assessment, as
well as innovations in conversation analysis. The resources section is brought
up-to-date with new media and currently available networks, online corpora, and
mobile applications. This is a key resource for applied linguistics students,
English language teachers, teacher trainers, and novice researchers.
Official TOEFL iBT® Tests Educational Testing Service 2016-01-15 Five more
authentic TOEFL iBT® tests in print and on DVD-ROM -- from ETS, the makers of
the test! This book contains five actual retired TOEFL® test forms with
authentic reading, listening, speaking, and writing questions. Each form
includes an Answer Key, sample responses for Speaking and Writing questions,
and complete audio scripts. The TOEFL® test is the most respected Englishlanguage proficiency exam accepted by colleges, universities, and agencies
around the world. The accompanying DVD-ROM provides interactive, computerdelivered versions of all five tests, plus separate audio tracks for all
listening sections for readers who are working with the print version.
Includes: Over 300 real TOEFL® questions from the test makers Real TOEFL®
essay-writing prompts Sample responses for Speaking and Writing questions
Computerized, interactive tests on DVD-ROM For even more practice, look out for
McGraw-Hill Education's Official TOEFL iBT Tests, Volume 1, which contains five
additional real past TOEFL tests. About the Authors At Educational Testing
Service (ETS; Princeton, NJ) we advance quality and equity in education for
people worldwide by creating assessments based on rigorous research. ETS serves
individuals, educational institutions, and government agencies by providing
customized solutions for teacher certification, English language learning, and
elementary, secondary, and postsecondary education, and by conducting education
research, analysis, and policy studies. Founded as a non-profit in 1947, ETS
develops, administers, and scores more than 50 million tests annually—including
the TOEFL® and TOEIC® tests, the GRE® tests, and the Praxis® assessments—in
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more than 180 countries, at over 9,000 locations worldwide.
TOEFL Strategies Bruce Stirling 2021-01-15 TOEFL students all ask: How can I
get a high TOEFL iBT score? Answer: Learn argument scoring strategies. Why?
Because the TOEFL iBT recycles opinion-based and fact-based arguments for
testing purposes from start to finish. In other words, the TOEFL iBT is all
arguments. That's right, all arguments. If you want a high score, you need
essential argument scoring strategies. That is what TOEFL STRATEGIES A COMPLETE
GUIDE gives you, and more! Test-Proven Strategies: Learn essential TOEFL iBT
scoring strategies developed in American university classrooms and proven
successful on the TOEFL iBT. Rhetorical Analysis: Learn how to maximize scoring
by rhetorically analyzing all reading, listening, speaking and writing tasks.
Argument Recycling: Learn how the TOEFL iBT recycles opinion-based and factbased arguments for testing purposes in all four test sections. Argument
Mapping: Learn how to apply the strategy called argument mapping to all TOEFL
tasks for maximum scoring.
Inside the TOEFL iBT Kaplan 2008-10-07 Due to a growing need for foreign
language speakers to master English, more people than ever are taking the TOEFL
(Test of English as a Foreign Language). As the publisher of the #1 bestselling
TOEFL iBT guide, Kaplan offers this portable study aid for students on the go.
With exam information, practice for every question type, and test-taking
skills, Inside the TOEFL iBT is an inexpensive, easy-to-use guide that gives
test takers the tools they need to achieve a high score on the Internet-based
TOEFL. Includes: Important information about the interactive TOEFL iBT exam A
vocabulary list with important words and definitions Focused practice for
reading, writing, listening, and speaking Review of each question type Kaplan's
proven score-raising strategies for basic and advanced topics
Automated Speaking Assessment Klaus Zechner 2019-11-28 Automated Speaking
Assessment: Using Language Technologies to Score Spontaneous Speech provides a
thorough overview of state-of-the-art automated speech scoring technology as it
is currently used at Educational Testing Service (ETS). Its main focus is
related to the automated scoring of spontaneous speech elicited by TOEFL iBT
Speaking section items, but other applications of speech scoring, such as for
more predictable spoken responses or responses provided in a dialogic setting,
are also discussed. The book begins with an in-depth overview of the nascent
field of automated speech scoring—its history, applications, and
challenges—followed by a discussion of psychometric considerations for
automated speech scoring. The second and third parts discuss the integral main
components of an automated speech scoring system as well as the different types
of automatically generated measures extracted by the system features related to
evaluate the speaking construct of communicative competence as measured defined
by the TOEFL iBT Speaking assessment. Finally, the last part of the book
touches on more recent developments, such as providing more detailed feedback
on test takers’ spoken responses using speech features and scoring of dialogic
speech. It concludes with a discussion, summary, and outlook on future
developments in this area. Written with minimal technical details for the
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benefit of non-experts, this book is an ideal resource for graduate students in
courses on Language Testing and Assessment as well as teachers and researchers
in applied linguistics.
The ESL/ELL Teacher's Book of Lists Jacqueline E. Kress 2014-04-14 Everything
educators need to know to enhance learning for ESLstudents This unique teacher
time-saver includes scores of helpful,practical lists that may be reproduced
for classroom use orreferred to in the development of instructional materials
andlessons. The material contained in this book helps K-12 teachersreinforce
and enhance the learning of grammar, vocabulary,pronunciation, and writing
skills in ESL students of all abilitylevels. For easy use and quick access, the
lists are printed in aformat that can be photocopied as many times as required.
Acomplete, thoroughly updated glossary at the end provides anindispensable
guide to the specialized language of ESLinstruction.
Vocabulary for TOEFL IBT 2007 Provides an overview of the concepts covered on
the Test of English as a Foreign Language along with practice questions, two
practice tests, a word list, and a guide to prefixes, suffixs, and word roots.
Challenges for Language Education and Policy Bernard Spolsky 2014-09-15
Addressing a wide range of issues in applied linguistics, sociolinguistics, and
multilingualism, this volume focuses on language users, the ‘people.’ Making
creative connections between existing scholarship in language policy and
contemporary theory and research in other social sciences, authors from around
the world offer new critical perspectives for analyzing language phenomena and
language theories, suggesting new meeting points among language users and
language policy makers, norms, and traditions in diverse cultural,
geographical, and historical contexts. Identifying and expanding on previously
neglected aspects of language studies, the book is inspired by the work of
Elana Shohamy, whose critical view and innovative work on a broad spectrum of
key topics in applied linguistics has influenced many scholars in the field to
think “out of the box” and to reconsider some basic commonly held
understandings, specifically with regard to the impact of language and
languaging on individual language users rather than on the masses.
ACT Prep by Magoosh Magoosh 2018-07-24 ACT prep doesn't have have to be boring
or stressful. We're Magoosh, a leading online test prep company, and we're on a
mission to make standardized test prep accessible, effective, and enjoyable.
Not only are we, the authors of this book, world-class ACT prep rockstars (with
over 10 million views on YouTube and thousands of top-scoring students), but we
are also total nerds who happen to--wait for it--enjoy ACT prep. Our passion is
contagious and one of the reasons that Magoosh online prep is so popular around
the world. Consider us your personal tutors. We are here to help you get your
best score while also keeping test prep in perspective with a healthy dose of
honesty and empathy. We want to help you achieve your goals and get into the
college of your dreams. Remember that you're not studying alone: if you have
any questions, just email our tutors at help@magoosh.com, and we'll get right
back to you. (Try it ... we mean it!) In these pages you'll find: Hundreds of
toefl-speaking-list

6/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

easy-to-follow tips and FAQs covering everything from the exam format and
choosing your best test date to what to pack for test day survival. Thorough
lessons covering all the question types and prompts you'll encounter in the
English, Math, Reading, Science, and Writing tests. 300+ student-tested
practice questions and answer explanations created by our expert ACT tutors. A
one-month study schedule outlining the best way to spend your prep time leading
up to your exam. A full-length practice test prepared by our in-house experts
complete with an answer key and detailed explanations. Fun activities to help
you stave off study fatigue and stay relaxed leading up to your exam. If you're
not already familiar with Magoosh online, here's what you need to know: Over
two million students have studied with Magoosh online and with our mobile apps.
Our online ACT prep offers video explanations, additional full-length practice
tests, and customizable quizzes to help you increase your skills in areas that
matter most to you. Our materials are top-notch--we refine our practice
questions based on data and feedback from thousands of students who use our
premium online product. We really want to see you do your best. That's why we
offer a 4-point score improvement guarantee to students who use the online
Magoosh program. So crack open this book, join us online at act.magoosh.com,
and let's get you ready to master the ACT! "[ACT Prep by Magoosh is] very
conversational and funny, making it stand out from boring and dry ACT prep
material." --Meredith Hoppe, 12th grade ACT student Used Magoosh to go from 28
to 33 on the ACT! "I like that a student could have the book and use the online
prep and it would be a seamless experience." --Ori, 12th grade Magoosh ACT
student
The Official Guide to the TOEFL iBT with CD-ROM, Third Edition Educational
Testing Service 2009-06-16 The official guide from the makers of the TOEFL to
ensure your exam success! The Official Guide to the TOEFL® iBT is the leading
guide to the most widely accepted English-language proficiency test in the
world--the TOEFL test. Written by ETS, the makers of the test, this book
includes two real full-length TOEFL tests for practice, as well as explanations
of every section of the test and information on what is expected of you for
every speaking and writing task. You will learn how to construct your answers
and integrate the four skills needed to demonstrate academic English-language
proficiency: reading, listening, speaking and writing. The accompanying CD-ROM
provides on-screen interactive versions of both real TOEFL tests in the book,
just like the one you will encounter on test day.
TOEFL iBT Pamela J. Sharpe 2020-04-07 Barron’s newest edition of TOEFL iBT has
been fully updated to reflect the new TOEFL format and provides flexible study
options and key skills review to help you study what you need to know for the
test. You’ll also get 8 full-length practice tests, 8 one-hour practice tests,
four video lessons, online PowerPoint presentations, and online audio files for
all the practice to help you feel prepared on test day. This edition includes:
Eight full-length TOEFL iBT practice tests with answer explanations in both the
book and online 8 one-hour practice tests A review of required academic and
language skills with four video lessons and a grammar review that supports the
Speaking and Writing Sections An online pronunciation guide that features over
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200 campus flashcards with vocabulary terms and example sentences MP3 audio
files online for all prompts A general overview of the TOEFL iBT PowerPoint
review presentations with handouts and resources for tutors and teachers
240 Speaking Topics Like Test Prep 2013 This book contains -120 Speaking Topics
-120 Sample Answers -480 Useful Expressions -480 Grammar Questions Great for ESL Learners -High School Students -Test Prep Students -College Students *This
book is a sequel to 120 Speaking Topics. It only contains 120 speaking topics
and sample answers. "240 Speaking Topics" and "240 Writing Topics" cover the
same topics. Visit www.liketestprep.com for free downloads!
TOEFL Grammar Guide Timothy Dickeson 2013 Do you need a high score on the TOEFL
exam?Improve your TOEFL Grammar skills with this easy-to-follow grammar guide
today!If you're about to take the TOEFL exam, then you're about to discover how
to dramatically increase your score!“TOEFL Grammar Guide - 23 Grammar Rules You
Must Know To Guarantee Your Success On The TOEFL” – will give you the necessary
preparation to ensure your grammar will be correct.This Step-By-Step TOEFL
Grammar guide will teach you:- What the fundamental TOEFL Grammar rules areHow to use each Grammar rule (with simple examples and explanations)- When to
use them- Signalling words- Important tipsSo, if you're serious about not only
passing the TOEFL but you must achieve a high score…whether it's for visa,
study or work purposes, then you need to get this TOEFL Grammar Guide right
now!
Essential Words for the TOEFL Steven J. Matthiesen 1993 Students of English as
a Second Language will find vital help as they build a large English
vocabulary. Nearly 500 words are listed with definitions and pronunciation
help.
TOEFL IBT Writing (with Online Audio) Lin Lougheed 2021-05-04 Prepares students
to succeed on the TOEFL's Independent Task, the all-important essay question,
and on the Integrated Task, which combines reading, listening, and writing
skills. Model essays and model integrated tasks are included for students to
read and analyze. Audio lectures typical of those presented on actual tests are
included online
TOEFL Preparation Book 2020 and 2021 2020-06-08 Test Prep Books' TOEFL
Preparation Book 2020 and 2021: TOEFL iBT Prep Book Covering All Sections
(Reading, Listening, Speaking, and Writing) with Practice Test Questions for
the Test of English as a Foreign Language [With Audio Links for the Listening
Section] Taking the TOEFL test? Want to get a good score? Written by Test Prep
Books, this comprehensive study guide includes: Quick Overview Test-Taking
Strategies Introduction Reading Listening Speaking Writing Practice Questions
Detailed Answer Explanations Studying is hard. We know. We want to help. You
can ace your test. Each part of the test has a full review. This study guide
covers everything likely to be on the test. Lots of TOEFL practice test
questions are included. Miss one and want to know why? There are detailed
answer explanations to help you avoid missing the same question a second time.
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Are you a bad test taker? Use your time wisely with the latest test-taking
strategies. Don't settle for just learning what is on the test. Learn how to be
successful with that knowledge. Test Prep Books has drilled down the top testtaking tips. This will help you save time and avoid making common mistakes on
test day. Get your TOEFL study guide. It includes review material, practice
test questions, and test-taking strategies. It has everything you need for
success.
Decoding the TOEFL® iBT SPEAKING Intermediate (New TOEFL Edition) Michael A.
Putlack, Stephen Poirier, Tony Covello 2021-11-10 도서에 포함된 MP3(CD) 음원은 다락원 홈페이
지(www.darakwon.co.kr)에서 무료 다운로드 가능합니다. 뉴토플의 비밀을 밝혀주는 효과적인 토플 학습서 Decoding the
TOEFL iBT 시리즈는 Reading, Listening, Speaking, Writing 영역별로 각 3레벨(Basic Intermediate - Advanced) 총 12권으로 구성된다. 『Decoding the TOEFL iBT SPEAKING
Intermediate (New TOEFL Edition)』은 『Decoding the TOEFL iBT SPEAKING
Intermediate』의 개정판으로, 2019년 8월부터 시행된 토플의 변화를 반영하고 분량을 늘려 학습량을 보강하였다. 강의용으로 최적화된
토플 중급자용 스피킹 기본서로서, 토플 iBT Speaking의 4개 문제유형을 세 파트로 나누어 담고 있으며, 각 문제유형별로 10개의 유닛
이 있고, 유닛당 2개의 문제를 제공하여 충분한 말하기 연습이 가능하다. 유닛 내에서는 단계적인 말하기 훈련이 이루어지도록 구성되어 있다. 권
말에는 모의고사 1회분(4문제)을 수록하고 있다. 또한 QR코드를 통해 간편하게 MP3 파일을 무료로 이용할 수 있으며, 한글 해석과 단어리스
트를 홈페이지에서 다운받을 수 있다. 이 책의 구성 및 특징 -강의용과 독학용으로 모두 활용 가능한 토플 중급자용 기본서 본 교재는 강의용으로
최적화된 토플 중급자용 기본서로서 분량과 구성 면에서 수업에 가장 적합하도록 구성되었지만, 모든 문제에 대한 sample notes와
sample response가 수록되어 있고 홈페이지에서 한글 해석 파일을 무료로 이용할 수 있어 개인 학습자의 독학용 교재로도 이용 가능하다.
-토플 iBT Speaking 문제유형별로 단계적인 말하기 훈련 토플 iBT Speaking의 4개 문제유형을 세 개의 파트로 나누어 담고 있
으며, 각 문제유형별로 10개의 유닛이 있고, 유닛당 2개의 문제를 제공하여 충분한 말하기 연습이 가능하다. 또한 각 유닛 내에서는 단계적인
말하기 훈련이 이루어지도록 구성되어 있다. -실전 토플 iBT Speaking 모의고사 1회분 수록 실전 토플 iBT와 같은 수준과 길이로 구
성된 실전 Speaking 모의고사 1회분(4문제)이 권말에 수록되어 있다. 이를 통해 본 교재를 공부하면서 향상된 실력을 확인하고 실전 시험
에 대비할 수 있다. -홈페이지에서 부가자료 무료 제공 MP3 파일을 무료로 이용할 수 있으며, 모든 독해 지문과 리스닝 에 대한 한글 해석과
단어 리스트를 홈페이지에서 무료로 다운받아 학습자료로 활용할 수 있다.
Speaking and Writing Strategies for the TOEFL iBT Bruce Stirling 2021-01-15
Increase your TOEFL iBT score by increasing your speaking and writing scores.
How? By using the strategy called argument mapping. Why argument mapping?
Because the TOEFL iBT speaking and writing sections are all argument-based
tasks. That means if you want high speaking and writing scores, you must know
how to map out (develop and deliver) spoken and written arguments, quickly and
proficiently. With argument mapping, you will be able to do just that. Best of
all, you can apply argument mapping to all six speaking tasks and both writing
tasks. That means you will spend less time reading about strategies and more
time practicing them. You Will Also Learn: * Essential rhetorical strategies
and opinion development strategies * Step-by-step basic responses for all
speaking and writing tasks * Step-by-step advanced responses for all speaking
and writing tasks * Step-by-step emergency responses for all speaking and
writing tasks * How to revise your spoken and written responses to maximize
scoring * How to rate spoken and written responses quickly and proficiently
ARGUMENT DEVELOPMENT Learn basic and advanced argument development strategies
to maximize your speaking and writing scores. By doing so, you can increase
your TOEFL score. ARGUMENT MAPPING Learn test-proven speaking and writing
strategies quickly and proficiently using the graphics-based strategy called
argument mapping. SCORING STRATEGIES Learn how to think like a TOEFL rater so
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you know exactly what to say and write to maximize scoring.
Cambridge Preparation for the TOEFL® Test Book with CD-ROM Jolene Gear
2006-09-11 Provides test-taking strategies, skill-building exercises, sample
essays and speaking responses, and practice tests.
500 Words, Phrases, and Idioms for the TOEFL iBT plus Typing Strategies Bruce
Stirling 2021-01-15 HOW IS THIS TOEFL BOOK DIFFERENT? This TOEFL book is
different because it uses an integrated vocabulary learning system called
recycling. Recycling is simple. Each exercise is divided into four quizzes.
Quiz 1, a multiple-choice vocabulary quiz, introduces ten new words. Next, you
will do Quiz 2, which is a sentence-completion quiz based on the ten words in
Quiz 1. Next, you will do Quiz 3, a spelling quiz. The speaker in the audio
will say the same ten words in turn. You will then have ten seconds to spell
each word by saying it and typing it. Finally, you will do Quiz 4, which is a
60-word typing test based on the ten new words you have been recycling through
Quizzes 1, 2 and 3, plus words, phrases and idioms recycled from previous
exercises. BONUS MATERIAL Learn essential rhetorical strategies and a testproven way to develop opinion-based and fact-based TOEFL essays.
Official TOEFL iBT Tests Volume 1, Fourth Edition Educational Testing Service
2020-08-25 The bestselling collection of Official TOEFL iBT® Tests straight
from ETS, the maker of the test! Are you preparing to take the TOEFL test? Why
not study with the only guide on the market that contains real TOEFL questions
pulled from recent exams? Official TOEFL iBT Tests, Volume I gives you all the
tools practice you need to achieve your best score. This book from ETS contains
five retired TOEFL® test forms with authentic reading, listening, speaking, and
writing questions, plus an answer key for each form. This third edition
reflects the all the latest changes and updates to the test. You also get
online access to all five interactive tests as well as a downloadable audio
file with all the passages and sample responses in the listening and speaking
sections. You will learn how to construct a proper answer and how to integrate
your speaking, listening, and writing skills to demonstrate English
proficiency. The book features: •5 full-length sample TOEFL tests •Real TOEFL
essay-writing prompts •Sample responses for the speaking and writing test
sections •Downloadable audio for all the listening and speaking sections
•Answer keys, self-scoring guides, and more
Princeton Review TOEFL IBT Prep with Audio CD 2020 The Princeton The Princeton
Review 2020-02-04 THE PRINCETON REVIEW GETS RESULTS. Get all the prep you need
to ace the Test of English as a Foreign Language with a full-length simulated
TOEFL iBT test, an MP3 CD with accompanying audio sections, thorough reviews of
core topics, and proven strategies for tackling tough questions. Techniques
That Actually Work. * Step-by-step strategies for every section of the exam *
Lessons on how to identify the main ideas of a passage or lecture * Tips on how
to effectively organize your ideas Everything You Need to Know for a High
Score. * Grammar review to brush up on the basics * Expert subject reviews for
the core concepts of the TOEFL iBT * Comprehensive guidance on how to write a
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high-scoring essay Practice Your Way to Perfection. * 1 full-length simulated
TOEFL iBT with accompanying audio sections on CD (also available as streaming
files online) * Practice drills for the Speaking, Listening, Reading, and
Writing sections * Detailed answer explanations for the practice test and
drills
400 Must-Have Words for the TOEFL Lynn Stafford-Yilmaz 2005-04-14 For students
whose first language is not English and who wish to study at a university with
an English-based curriculum, no admittance test is more important than the Test
of English as a Foreign Language (TOEFL). 400 Must-Have Words for the TOEFL
helps you score well by arming you with the most important English vocabulary
words commonly found on this crucial exam. This timely guide also encompasses
the recent changes made to the test, including the emphasis on conversation and
spontaneous communication to mirror the interactive nature of the classroom.
400 Must-Have Words for the TOEFL also includes: Activities such as
paraphrasing, synonym and antonym exercises, and identifying prefixes and
suffixes Strategies on how to incorporate new words into everyday vocabulary
Chapters on identifying synonyms and paraphrasing sentences, roots, prefixes,
and suffixes
The Deuce and a Half iPad Carrie Thornthwaite 2014-05-22 This book is part of a
two-book set that allows educators to realize the full potential of the iPad.
TOEFL IBT High Score System Tim Dickeson 2012-07-29 Does the TOEFL iBT seem
like a difficult test to you, especially to get a high score? Well, the TOEFL
is actually not as difficult as what most people say. So, how can you obtain a
high score on the TOEFL iBT? Learn how to CORRECTLY identify and answer every
question in the test. The TOEFL iBT High Score System is a step by step
preparation system which will help you study and prepare correctly using the
best strategies to get a high score. The system goes through evey question in
the TOEFL and explains: *how to identify the different question types *the time
restrictions and how to use your time efficiently *what the TOEFL evaluators
use to score your writing and speaking *what notes to take so you can save time
preparing your answers *how to structure your answers using a clear and proven
format *how to develop a system for answering every question in the test
The Complete Idiot's Guide to the TOEFL® Elizabeth Rollins 2013-08-06 The
Complete Idiot's Guide to the TOEFL provides students of English as a foreign
language with a highly simplified approach to mastering the standard test of
English-language proficiency for admission to undergraduate programs at more
than 8,500 universities in English-speaking countries. Unlike the key
competition, the book aims to cover both the paper-based test and the Internetbased test. It breaks down the reading, listening, speaking, and writing
portions of the test into easily digested chapters using simple, clear prose;
ample practice questions; and the proven Idiot's Guide formula that makes this
book the easiest way to prepare for this important test. Text instruction will
be supplemented with online podcasts for extra listening practice and two full
practice tests.
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The Official Guide to the New TOEFL iBT Educational Testing Service 2008-07-23
A complete all-in-one guide with sample tests and free website support Students
practice integrating speaking, listening, and writing skills to demonstrate
college-level English proficiency Follow-up to the bestselling Official Guide
to the New TOEFL® iBT with audio CD 6,000 institutions in 100 countries,
including virtually all colleges and universities in the U.S. and Canada,
require foreign students to take this test, creating a market of more than
825,000 students annually Book includes more than 500 real TOEFL questions, as
well as explanations of every section of the exam
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